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(NAPSA)—Thanks to Ground-
hog Day, a growing number of dri-
vers are seeing a way to increase
their driving safety. They’re using
the holiday as a reminder to
change their car’s wiper blades. 

A recent survey found that one
out of every three drivers on the
road today fail to change their
blades according to the National
Safety Council’s recommended fre-
quency of once a year. In fact, 78
percent of motorists only change
their wiper blades after the blades
themselves begin to impair their
visibility and have become a
safety hazard. 

In an effort to alert drivers to
the importance of proper driving
visibility, the National Safety
Council and Rain-X are once
again teaming up this Groundhog
Day for the 2nd Annual Seemore
Safety Campaign. 

On February 2nd, the iconic
symbol of the campaign—Seemore
the Safety Groundhog—will
emerge from his den to spread his
message of safety and remind
motorists to change their wiper
blades annually. 

According to John Ulczycki,
the National Safety Council’s
Director of Transportation Safety,
“During the winter months, when
inclement weather is more preva-
lent, it is vital that motorists take
every precaution possible to prop-
erly prepare themselves for
adverse weather conditions.” 

The survey, commissioned by
Rain-X and conducted by Direc-
tive Analytics, also revealed that
more than 70 percent of drivers
check their local weather once a
day and almost one-third of the
participants consider themselves
to be “weather obsessed,” admit-
tedly checking the forecast multi-
ple times each day. 

“Unfortunately, most drivers

tend to consider their wiper
blades a service replacement item,
when in reality they are a vital
component of a car’s safety fea-
tures,” said Chris Hayek, Group
Manager, Rain-X. “In most cases,
wiper blades are not difficult to
replace, and for those not certain,
major auto retailers offer free
blade installation. We hope that
the second year of the Seemore
Safety campaign will remind dri-
vers to replace their wipers at
least once a year as part of their
overall safe driving habits.” 

In addition, most survey
respondents predict that the
groundhog will see his shadow
this year, providing us with an
additional six weeks of winter
weather. Almost a quarter of the
drivers surveyed actually believe
the groundhog’s prediction is more
reliable than that of their local
weatherman. 

For additional information,
visit the National Safety Council
at www.nsc.org and Rain-X at
www.rainx.com. 

Fresh Wiper Blades Can Make For Safer Driving

Once again this year, Seemore
the Safety Groundhog is remind-
ing drivers to change their car’s
wiper blades annually. 

New Science-Based Lid
Hygiene For Blepharitis

(NAPSA)—If you have blephar-
itis, or inflammation of your eye-
lids, you may wake up with eye
irritation or have irritation of
your eyelids. Blepharitis is caused
by increased bacteria on the eye-
lids and that’s why doctors have
recommended lid hygiene.

Unfortunately, there was noth-
ing for them to use but homemade
mixtures and dilutions applied
with cotton tips and pads, causing
stinging and burning, and drying
of the delicate eyelid skin. 

Now there’s a new solution that
can help you maintain proper
eyelid health. SteriLid Eyelid
Cleanser, in a ready-to-use foam,
puts all that science has to offer
into a gentle-on-the-eye but
tough-on-bugs formula designed
for lid hygiene. “Bacteria on the
eyelid not only cause blepharitis,
but also exacerbate dry eye, and
these bacteria can cause infections
during eye surgery,” according to
Jeffrey Gilbard, MD, of the Har-
vard Medical School. 

“For this reason I am recom-
mending SteriLid not only for my
blepharitis and dry eye patients,
but also for all my eye surgery
patients beginning three days
prior to surgery.”

For more information, visit
www.theratears.com.

“New solution for blepharitis also 
makes eye surgery safer.” 

(NAPSA)—In a study con-
ducted by Harris Interactive, over
three-quarters of women feel
somewhat stressed in their daily
lives. In addition, almost two-
thirds of women turn to food to
make them feel better when they
are stressed. For tips on manag-
ing your health, visit www.wal-
mart.com/getstartedtoday.

**  **  **
An in-school educational pro-

gram to help students learn to
make ethical decisions and allevi-
ate the pressure to behave unethi-
cally has been created by JA
Worldwide (Junior Achievement)
and Deloitte & Touche USA LLP.
For more information, visit
www.ja.org.

**  **  **
Some substances, such as

poinsettia plants, kitty litter and
glow jewelry, are considered non-
toxic for dogs and cats but can
still cause an upset stomach if
ingested. 

**  **  **
You needn’t gamble with your

future. Medicare Part D offers
prescription drug coverage insur-
ance with choices to meet every-
one’s medical and financial needs.
You can learn more online at
www.medicare.gov or by calling 1-
800-MEDICARE.

**  **  **
Irritable Bowel Syndrome, or

IBS, is a disorder in which the
bowel doesn’t work as it should,
causing abdominal pain, diarrhea,
bloating, cramps and more. While
there is no cure for IBS, there are

many effective treatment options.
For more information, visit
www.ganedenbiotech.com or call
(800) 456-0276.

**  **  **
A fabric technology known as

LYCRA® Body Care can be found
in a new collection of warm inner-
wear from Cuddl Duds. Skinsa-
tions with Aloe offers moisturiz-
ing ingredients that are released
as you move. 

**  **  **
Having faulty or misguided

beliefs about home-inspection ser-
vices can lead to poor decisions,
says Dan Steward, president of
Pillar To Post, North America’s
leading provider of home-inspec-
tion services. Learn more at
www.pillartopost.com.

**  **  **
Shriners Hospitals for Chil-

dren is an international system of
22 hospitals committed to excel-
lence in specialized pediatric
care. Children up to the age of 18
are eligible for admission and
receive all care at no charge. For
more information, please visit
www.shrinershq.org.

(NAPSA)—It’s estimated that
most workers will hold seven
jobs, work for three employers
and follow two different career
paths in their professional life
span. Therefore, it’s inevitable
many Americans will soon feel
the itch to meet a new career
challenge, and some will need
direction to ensure they choose a
path that’s aligned with their
true interests, personality and
natural abilities. Where to start?

“Current hiring trends suggest
that existing skilled labor short-
ages and low unemployment rates
will continue to strengthen
demand for workers in the New
Year,” said Steve Pogorzelski,
Group President, International for
Monster Worldwide, parent com-
pany of Monster.com.

According to the Monster
Employment Index, a measure of
online job demand for workers,
industries expected to show strong
growth in the New Year include
information technology, health
care, and legal and protective ser-
vices, which offer jobs for police,
fire and transit workers. 

Due to the vast number of baby
boomers who pursue work postre-
tirement—either through part-time
or consulting positions—employers
are increasingly beginning to
embrace second-career workers.
The Department of Labor predicts
that the number of working
retirees will increase—by 2012, 65
percent of retired baby boomers
will be employed, many in brand-
new fields.

If waiting until retirement isn’t
an option, and a career assessment
is in order, make it a top priority
now—most companies tend to have
more opportunities available in the
first few months of the year, and
again in the early fall. Use the fol-
lowing tips to help jump-start a
career change:

Find Yourself—When looking
for new employment opportuni-
ties, workers often limit them-
selves to positions within their
current industry. Instead, explore
your compatibility with new fields
by completing self-assessment
exercises, speaking with profes-
sionals in other fields or engaging
in volunteer work. 

Present Yourself—Once a
new career direction has been set,
update your resume to showcase
the key qualifications most appro-
priate and relevant for the new
endeavor. Don’t hesitate to focus
on skills and experiences acquired
outside of your current job, as
well. Resumes often need to be
refocused to convey your potential
in another career path. 

Pace Yourself—Don’t expect an
overnight transformation—a com-
plete career change usually takes
anywhere from several months to a
year. Throughout the process, seek
out new projects at your current job
in order to broaden your horizons and
expand your professional network. 

For additional information on
changing careers and 2007 hiring
trends, visit Monster’s 2007 New
Year Featured Report at http://
featuredreports.monster.com/.

Thinking Of A New Career? Where To Start

NEW YEAR, NEW CAREER—Once
your new career direction has
been set, update your resume.

(NAPSA)—For anyone who
has ever broken a New Year’s res-
olution, fallen off a diet or given
up on ever really changing, a new
book delivers a breakthrough sys-
tem for making changes that
stick.

In fact, “This Year I Will...” by
M.J. Ryan (Broadway Books) is
fast becoming the go-to book for
self-improvement. Ryan’s book
deals with everything from resolu-
tions to lose weight, stop smoking
and change jobs, to getting out of
debt and falling in love.

The book offers ingenious
strategies and inspiring stories.
Many will find that thanks to the
sheer motivational energy of “This
Year I Will...,” their resolutions
might actually get kept. 

The book is structured around
stages, beginning with “Preparing
to Change” and continuing with
“Getting Into Action” and “Keep-
ing Going.”

At the beginning of the book,
Ryan makes the reader aware of
some of the top resolution pitfalls,
which include:

• Being vague about what you
want.

• Procrastinating and excuse
making—no time, wrong time, dog
ate my homework.

• Being unwilling to go through
the awkward phase.

• Trying to go it alone.
• Turning slipups into giveups.
Ryan points out that before

you just launch out there with

great enthusiasm—joining that
expensive gym, eating only tofu
burgers, papering the Internet
with your resume—don’t skip the
all-important step of taking the
time to prepare.

The reason? 
You will greatly increase your

chances of success if you stop
long enough to get clear on your
motivation, understand why
you’ve been doing what you’ve
been doing, and learn about what
fosters and supports real change.

M.J. Ryan is one of the creators
of the “Random Acts of Kindness”
series, which has sold more than 1
million copies. Her latest book is
now in bookstores. 

How To Finally Keep That New Year’s Resolution

In a new book called “This Year
I Will...,” the author, M.J. Ryan,
empowers readers with the
motivational energy to keep
their resolutions. 

***
Give love and unconditional
acceptance to those you
encounter, and notice what
happens.

—Dr. Wayne W. Dyer 
***

***
Joy is a net of love by which you
can catch souls. 

—Mother Teresa 
***

***
Love sought is good, but given
unsought is better.

—William Shakespeare 
***

***
What we love to do we find time
to do. 

—John L. Spalding 
***

***
The torch of love is lit in the
kitchen. 

—French Proverb 
***




